

Writer's Direct E-mail fgimbel@grgblaw.com

November 4, 2005

VIA FACSIMILE - 286-3456 & U.S. MAIL Alderman Michael D'Amato, Chair Judiciary and Legislation Committee Office of the City Clerk Room 205, City Hall 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re:

831-33 East Clarke Street

File No. 050675

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

As you know from my message I represent HMS Grocery, LLC with regard to the above property and our attempt to have ownership returned to the former owner upon payment of the back taxes. I would like to have this matter tabled so that I have an opportunity to meet with you and the representatives of the buyer to attempt to resolve the issues amicably. Denis Regan of my office has talked with Tom Stocco and Larraine McNamara-McGraw and I believe they agree that a meeting would be beneficial to all parties.

Unfortunately, I am out of town until Tucsday and, therefore, I ask that this matter be adjourned until the next committee meeting. I will contact you next week and attempt to arrange a meeting with all of the parties. It is my understanding that Tom Stocco was going to e-mail you with the same request.

If this request is not acceptable or if you would like someone from our office to appear at the hearing, please contact me. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely, Flanklyn M. Gimbel, g

FRANKLYN M. GIMBEL

FMG/DJR/jls

TWOOD PARE JECUTAR LITTLE TO A MARCO 2005-11-04
SUITE 1170
330 E. KILBOURN AVE.
MILWAUKEE, WI 53202
P: 414-271-1440
F: 414-271-7680
WWW, GRGBLAW, COM

